January 24, 2014

Dear ISA Family & Friends,

Hello, I know you are thinking spring and making plans for warm weather as you continue with those thoughts, please add our March Quarterly meeting. Which will be on the 15th & 16th this year and will be hosted by our "Mother Church", *The Spiritualist First Church of Truth* in Grand Rapids, MI. They always welcome us with open arms and do a wonderful job at providing our meals.

The education for the weekend will be;

Saturday:1:00-2:30
"Spiritualism in the Bible"
presented by Rev. Mahala Bacon

Sunday: 1:30-3:30
"The Chakra System"
presented by Bill Lunsdem A.M.

Both presentations will be very informative and benefit us all.

Your organization exists because of your continued support of our wonderful religion. As you know time goes by so fast and it is at our Quarterlies that we stay in close contact with one another as we share what has been happening at our individual churches and with us personally.

It is always a pleasure to see each of you at our events and I look forward to doing so again in the spring.

Until then, stay warm, keep happy with positive thoughts of budding renewal and growth in all areas of your life.

Blessings of Light and Love,

Rev. Carolyn Potter

ISA President